
 
 
 

 
 

 
SUPERIOR COURT OF CALIFORNIA 

COUNTY OF PLUMAS  
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
PURSUANT TO GOVERNMENT CODE SECTION 68106 

 
 
 

August 27, 2014 
 
Currently the Clerk’s Office in Plumas Superior Court is open Monday through Thursday 
from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. and Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. excluding court 
holidays. Telephone lines are currently answered Monday through Thursday from 8:30 
a.m. to 4:00 p.m. and Friday from 8:30 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 
 
Effective November 3, 2014 the Clerk’s office and telephone hours will be reduced. 
All offices will close daily at 3:00 p.m.  and telephones will be answered between 
8:30 a.m. and  3:00 p.m. 
 
The Court finds this action necessary due to the ongoing and most recent budget 
reductions to the Plumas Court.  Staff reductions have resulted in an increased backlog of 
work.  Closing the Clerk’s Office at 3:00 p.m. will allow staff to adequately process work 
in as timely a manner as possible.   
 
We apologize for the inconvenience this may cause.  If you would like to submit 
comments on the reduction in the Clerk’s office and telephone hours at the Plumas 
Superior Court locations, please submit them in writing to Deborah Norrie, Court 
Executive Officer, Plumas Superior Court, 520 Main St., Room 104, Quincy, CA 95971.  


